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Fish out of their waters a warning sign of climate 
change impact 

 
First sightings of fish outside their usual known distribution regions have been identified as an early 
warning sign that a marine species may be shifting in response to climate change. 
 
A study led by IMAS Honours student Hannah Fogarty and published in the journal Global Change 
Biology has shown that initial reports of 
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“This study shows that such sightings provide ecologically useful and meaningful data, and it’s a 
credit to Hannah that she was able to produce such high quality research during her Honours year.” 
 
The paper in Global Change Biology can be found at 
http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/wol1/doi/10.1111/gcb.13635/abstract 
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